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21st March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Changes in staffing in Year 1 
 
Following the Easter holidays, we welcome back Mrs Brinksman-Wood from her 
maternity leave and she will join Mrs Toone as the job share in Year 1 for the 
remainder of the year. 
 
Mrs Brinksman-Wood is an experienced teacher who has worked with Mrs Toone 
before and so the partnership is tried and tested.  As part of the transition process, 

Mrs Brinksman-Wood will be visiting school prior to the start of the next term to get to know the 
children and liaise with Mrs Toone and Mrs Monks regarding each and every child in the class.   
 
In order to support the children, we will be sharing a social story with the Year 1 children on Monday 
and then be shared on the Year 1 class page: 
https://www.newchurchprimary.co.uk/website/year_one/617426  A text will be sent alerting you to 
when it is available. 
 
We are sure you would like to thank Mrs Monks for all her hard work and dedication to the children in 
Year 1 as she returns to her substantive role as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant for the remainder of 
the school year. 
 
With kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 
 

https://www.newchurchprimary.co.uk/website/year_one/617426

